There appears to be some belief that the work stoppage is over, that belief is incorrect. The Minister has referred the issue to the CIRB, pursuant to Section 107 of the Code, the Minister did not order us back to work. Whenever the work stoppage does end, you will be notified via email with the date, time and protocol to shut the picket line down and return to work. Until then we must keep walking.

Your Executive.
